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FCSO is Actively Investigating Shooting in “R” 
Section after Armed Robbery 

On Wednesday, December 29, 2021, the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) responded to a call 
about a shooting during a home invasion on Regent Lane in Palm Coast. The incident is believed to be 
targeted towards the victim and there is no threat to the community. 
 
“This incident appears to be targeted, and detectives are working around the clock to understand the 
situation,” Sheriff Rick Staly said. “At this time, there’s no additional information we can provide but as 
the investigation evolves, we will ensure the community is informed. We want to remind the public 
that there is no threat to the community, as our detectives have been working this case to understand 
the circumstances leading up to the shooting that appeared to stem from an armed robbery.” 
 
At this time, the investigation is still ongoing and active, and as information becomes available, we will 
release to the community. If you have any information about this incident, please contact the FCSO by 
calling 386-313-4911, email TIPS@FlaglerSheriff.com, or call CrimeStoppers at 1-888-277-TIPS. 
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